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September 1, 2025


Dear Resident,

We have upcoming elections for our mayor and three council members. If interested please stop by City Hall, email fredoniacityclerk@yahoo.com or text 563-272-8143. Our next city council meeting is Monday, September 8, 2025 at 6:00 PM. Please feel free to come and check it out. 

Our City Hall hours are changing to accommodate more residents. Tuesdays 2:00-6:00 pm and Thursday 3:00-7:00 pm. 

We will need some volunteers towards the end of October to help with our finishing touches in our parks. If any high school students want silver cord hours, this is a great opportunity to get some. We have installed new fencing in the east park and soon will be adding a small playset. Volunteering would involve spreading the rubber mulch and putting together the small playset that is easy to assemble.

Please consider running for city council or mayor and volunteering when the time comes. Have a great September everyone.
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